
 

 

Homan-Gerard House Restoration—In the News  

 Our restoration of the Homan-Gerard House in Yaphank has been recognized by Preservation Long Island and 
featured in their recent newsletter Preservation Notes. The group, in partnership with the Yaphank Historical Society 
and Suffolk County Parks Historic Services hosted a behind-the-scenes tour at the House on April 14, 2018. The tour 
highlighted recent renovation work at the property. Their newsletter cover showed before (1962) and after (2018) 
pictures of the Homan-Gerard House. Several other pictures of the House and the tour group also appeared in the 
issue.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Homan-Gerard House, May 1962 The Homan-Gerard House, October 2018 


